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21 November 2022 

Dear Sir/Madam

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)
Request ID: FOI464281272 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Provision for children on the autistic
spectrum.

You have requested the following information:

I read that Coventry has been praised by Ofsted for general provision. 

1. Could you tell me what actual provision is available in the city for children diagnosed as
being 'on the spectrum'?

Neurodiversity/autism spectrum disorders is a broad descriptor for a very diverse range of needs
which requires a continuum of provision for children diagnosed as being 'on the spectrum'.
Coventry City Council offers a range of specialist support to secure appropriate provision in
mainstream schools, which includes training and outreach from the specialist support service. This
consists of 19 teachers with ASC qualifications, 4 specialist practitioners to enable young people
experiencing anxiety who struggle with attendance, and 21 Educational Psychologists.

To advise and assist you further, we have attached our report which will provide you with further
information on how Coventry City Council provides specialist support to diagnosed children.

Our specialist placements include: 

- an enhanced resourced provision at Alderman's Green School 
- an enhanced resourced provision at Aldermoor Farm Primary School 



- a special secondary school for ASC - Corley Centre

Our range of generic special schools include (please be advised ASC represents 30 - 80% of
intake): 

- Castlewood Special School (primary) 
- Kingsbury Special Academy (primary) 
- Tiverton Special School (primary) 
- Sherbourne Special School (age 4 to 19) 
- Baginton Fields Special School (secondary)
- Riverbank Special School (secondary) 

2. Are these children still being referred to centres outside the city?

We confirm some of our diagnosed children have been referred to public-funded special schools
within neighbouring local authorities, which includes: 

Exhall Grange Special School (age 4 to 19) Warwickshire Academy (secondary)

Specialist public-funded centres in Nuneaton, Bedworth, Rugby and Leamington are used when
appropriate to provide provisional support to diagnosed children. Educational provision for
diagnosed children within the independent and non-maintained sector are also part of the Local
Offer. 

The supply of information in response to a FOI request does not confer an automatic right to re-
use the information. You can use any information supplied for the purposes of private study and
non-commercial research without requiring further permission. Similarly, information supplied can
also be re-used for the purposes of news reporting. An exception to this is photographs. Please
contact us if you wish to use the information for any other purpose.

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log, Publication
Scheme, Facts about Coventry and Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future.

If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk

If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email icocasework@ico.org.uk.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully

Information Governance 
















